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Introduction

Statement:

As you are aware, the rezoning request is for a Planned Development - Mixed Use as a Retirement

Community.  I am authorized to announce this evening that Dr. and Mrs. Hill respectfully withdraw

their rezoning request.  Double Hill, LLC plans to develop this 30.92 acre tract as a retirement

community consistent with the requirements of the R-1 zoning and will no longer require any

rezoning for this tract of property.  The Hills believe that this will be a win-win situation for them

as well as the surrounding neighborhoods.  

We appreciate and wish to thank each of you for the time you have spent in considering this matter

and in meeting with me individually to discuss the merits of this project and to address the issues

and concerns that have been raised.  

Thank you.


